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As part of our ongoing commitment to promote and encourage all vocations within our parish family, we will 
be presenting information monthly to help develop our knowledge and understanding of each calling.  
As we begin a new year, we would like to take the opportunity to remind you of the Vocations Kiosks located 
at the entrances to both sites. In the Vocations Kiosks you will find information pamphlets on all vocations 
(marriage, single life, the priesthood/diaconate and religious life). You will also find the Vocations Kit which 
contains a crucifix  a copy of our vocations prayer, journal and information on all vocations. The Vocations 
Kits are in red velvet sacks and there are two sacks at each parish site. We invite you to take the Vocation Kit 
home and pray the vocations prayer with your families as often as possible. The journal will help us “track” 
where the Vocations Kit has been as we would love for the Vocations Kits to visit all homes in the parish. 
For more information on all vocations please visit the Vocations kiosks located at each parish site. We 
continue to pray for all of you in your vocations. The Vocations Committee


